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SEPTEMBER 14, 2020 VISIT OUR WEB SITE 

 

World Gratitude Day is next week! 

On Monday, September 21, we plan to stop what we’re doing and take a moment to 
be grateful for you and everyone who contributes to our culture of gratitude. We 
invite you to join us and find something in that moment to be grateful for. 

At Arroyo Grande Community Hospital Foundation we recognize the importance of 
expressing gratitude on a daily basis. Gratitude to our physicians, clinicians, and 
staff for their dedicated work. Gratitude from our patients, their families, and visitors 
who voice their thanks for the kindness they experience throughout our ministry. 
Gratitude to our supporters who believe in our mission and vision for a healthy and 
happy future for everyone. 

Celebrate with us and share your gratitude for the people and events in your life and 
our community. 

Remember you can share your gratitude by 
using #GratitudeEveryDay and #WorldGratitudeDay or by tagging 
us @SupportArroyoGrande! 

https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/emailviewonwebpage.aspx?erid=0
https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/home-page
https://www.supportarroyogrande.org/home-page


From all of us at Arroyo Grande Community Hospital Foundation, thank you for your 
special act of gratitude. 

 

Thank you for your special act 
of gratitude. 
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